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Our ref: ALW/aln/office/year9/2024-2025/EndOfYearCelebration 
 
23rd June 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Year 9 End Of Year Celebration – Friday 18th July 2025 
 
On Friday 18th July 2025, Year 9 will be having an 'End of Key Stage 3 Celebration'. As part of this, we will 

be on the field for most of the afternoon, with games and an inflatable assault course. Reaching the end of 

Year 9 marks another milestone for this year group and will be a lovely opportunity to celebrate all of the 

successes we have had in the last three years. It will also give us a moment to pause and reflect on how far 

they have come and what the transition to Year 10 will mean.  

 

For the assault course and other games, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £10 per student. This 

will cover the cost of the inflatables as well as some treats for the afternoon. We are asking for this payment 

to be paid by Friday 11th July via ParentPay 2025. 

 

Thank your continued support of Year 9. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Ms A Williamson 
Year 9 Achievement Co-ordinator  
alw@hayes.bromley.sch.uk 
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